
 

 

 

14 October 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We have seen a really positive start to the academic year and it has been great to see students so focussed 
in their classrooms and on their learning. 
 
It has been great to meet so many of you at the various events over the past 10 months whilst I have got to 
know the school and its community. Sackville is a wonderful school, with so many strengths however, we are 
not at all complacent. We have been working on plans to ensure that we are continually developing, rising to 
new challenges as they emerge, largely brought about via the impact of sustained educational disruption 
over recent years and ensuring we are responsive to new and emerging educational research so that our 
students have access to the very best opportunities and achieve well. 
 
In order to help us achieve that, it is important for us to regularly reflect on where we are and what we 
would like to do over the coming year. As we move towards the end of the first half term of the year, we 
would like to start that process with you. 
 
As a school, we place our partnership with families at the heart of everything we do. We could not provide 
the education we do without the support of the family and the wider community. We would like to ensure 
that your thoughts are listened to and that you have an opportunity to shape the next steps for the school 
based on the experiences of you and your child(ren). 
 
Therefore, we invite you to complete a questionnaire that will help us to identify areas of strength, as well as 
any areas where we can do even better. The questionnaire will be anonymous and will cover the following 
areas: 
 

1. The communication you receive from us as a school. We work hard to provide information for 

families, however, we would appreciate your thoughts on this area 

 
2. The overall experience you, and your child, have at Sackville 

 
There is an opportunity for you to identify an area of strength you feel the school has, as well as one area 
you would specifically like to see development in. 
 
The closing date for the questionnaire to be completed is Tuesday 1 November at 9.00am. We will be able to 
use the feedback for planning over the rest of the academic year. 
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As always, outside of this questionnaire we encourage parents/carers to get in touch with us. Please contact 
your child’s form tutor, year team or any member of the Leadership Team if you have any questions. You can 
find contact details here. 
 

https://forms.gle/ki5xmYqrmnYGRyFb8
https://forms.gle/ki5xmYqrmnYGRyFb8


We look forward to receiving your feedback and working with you to ensure Sackville is the best school it 
possibly can be. After all, ‘together, we achieve’. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Ms Jo Meloni    Mr P Cowlin 
Headteacher    Deputy Headteacher 

 


